
Sunday  26th November 2023 

SERVICE ON SUNDAY 26th November     

10.45am  Ruislip Manor Methodist Church: Revd  Derek West 

SERVICE ON SUNDAY 3rd December     

11.00am  Ruislip Manor Methodist Church: Mr Peter Davis 

SERVICE ON SUNDAY 10th December     

11.00am  Ruislip Manor Methodist Church: Susan Colwell Bracey 

SERVICE ON SUNDAY 17th December 

11.00am  Ruislip Manor Methodist Church: Revd Lynita Conradie, Communion 

To join the  service on line, join it later or  go to any of the other recent selected services  

click here 

Borehamwood Community Choir concert last Sunday 
Thanks to everybody who helped to make this a jolly pleasant and memorable afternoon. Lovely cakes, tea and 
coffee, impressive furniture moving and stalwart washing up. Most of all, jolly good singing all round and a great 
atmosphere which showed we are welcoming to all! The collecting bowls brought in a grand total of £269.20, of 
which half will go to Karibuni. The choir will pass on most of their half to a charity supporting South African 
children, at the end of their financial year.   
 

RAF Band Free Concert at Ruislip 
Ruislip Methodist Church are delighted to have been offered a Community Outreach Concert by the Band of the 
Royal Air Force Regiment, scheduled to take place on Monday 11th December at 7:30pm. 
Since its formation in 1942, the Band has boasted a proud and distinguished heritage.  From Changing the Guard 
at Buckingham Palace to live BBC Radio broadcasts, the Band continues to demonstrate its versatility and 
excellence. Not only does the Band tour extensively in support of British Forces overseas, but it performs many 
concerts in support of Service charities and has close links with the local communities around RAF Northolt. 
There is no charge for attendance, but they do need to allocate seats for capacity reasons, up to a certain 
maximum. Accordingly, please book your seats with either:  
•    Terry Dean (famdean@blueyonder.co.uk) or  
•    Karen Macaulay (A1macaulay@aol.com).  

IBRA (International Bible Reading Association) Fresh From The Word 2024 £12.99 

As ever 2024’s edition connects God’s word with everyday situations. Using writers from many walks of life, from 
across the globe geographically and across the church theologically, this daily guide connects a diverse readership 
to their own journey and walk with Jesus Christ. In 2024 our reading and reflections provide a framework in which 
we can better understand each part of the Bible. The breadth of scripture is covered in an engaging and 
challenging way and relevant to the world we find ourselves in. FFTW 2024 will stretch our understanding of God 
and inspire our faith to respond to His extraordinary love. If you would like to order a copy please contact me, 
June Briggs, thank you. 

CHRISTIAN AID MIDDLE EAST CRISIS APPEAL 

I am sure we are all horrified and saddened by the desperate situation in Palestine & Israel. Christian Aid 
envelopes will be available in Church for anyone who would like the opportunity to support their work in Gaza.  
There is also a prayer included at the bottom of the page on this link: 

https://www.christianaid.org.uk/appeals/emergencies/middle-east-crisis-appeal 

Thank you for your support. Val Graham 
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The award-winning Jubilate ladies' choir is coming to Pinner Methodist Church on Saturday 25th November 
at 4:30pm. Celebrate the festive season with classic and contemporary choral music and audience carols for 
the whole family. The event will be in support of Karibuni Children who work to educate Kenyan children to 
fulfill their potential and release themselves from the cycle of poverty. There is an admission fee which is 
detailed in the poster - click here to have a look.  

Save the Date Ruislip Methodist Church will be holding another Wednesday Break Charity Lunch on Friday, 
26th January 2024.  Food choices will be required by mid January and bookings will be taken after Christmas 
but they ask that you write this date into your diary now if you wish to attend.   

Karibuni Christmas Card Packs 

These are now available to purchase, there are two designs and 6 cards in a pack you can order by visiting  

www.karibuni.org.uk/shop or see Ken Merrifield. 

Prayer Requests  

We pray for Alan Jones who is having a brain tumour investigated in hospital, also for his wife Sandra and the family. 

Pat Holley is still not feeling 100%, so please keep her in your prayers. 

We are glad to hear that MiHwa has now finished chemo and is about to start a course of radiotherapy.  Your 
continued prayer for MiHwa and Dong would be appreciated. 

Please  continue to pray for :-  

Anyone suffering from mental issues and from loneliness because of isolation. Please include in your prayers all our 
members and friends who have any illness or infirmity. Prayers and Blessings to all at Ruislip Manor and beyond - stay 
safe.  

Any requests for prayers please send to prayerrequests@rmmc.org.uk  
 

Prayer for Israel-Palestine 
Almighty God, help politicians in the Holy Land to speak the truth, and not seek to defame each other. Help 
them to work together to rid the evil that besets a harmonious relationship that acknowledges and accepts 
peaceful lifestyle differences. Amen The Bible Society Prayer Tree 

Also remember in  Prayer Armenia, Libya, Afghanistan, Morocco, Yemen, Syria and all places of 

conflict or disaster as well as for those involved in the rescue and reconstruction efforts.  

Please Continue to Pray for Ukraine and its People   

Heavenly Father, please help to keep the support for the Ukraine in the hearts and minds of the Western 

world. Help us, to help you, help the Ukraine. May Your love protect, and Your wisdom guide them. Through 

Jesus Christ Amen  The Bible Society Prayer Tree 

Friday 24th November: 

This week we pray for all at Trinity Church   

We bring Ruislip Baptist Church and St Martin’s Church  to God in prayer.  

We also pray for the people who live in  Victoria Road  

We wish many happy returns to all who celebrate a birthday in November 

 

 

 

 

 

Items for the News sheet for Friday  1st  December to Janet Miles , by 

email newsletter@rmmc.org.uk  

by Wednesday 29th November , please  

https://hah.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9170b8eea22f6777c51e7e5d0&id=54c759fd63&e=9793ffc121
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